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ORCHARD Orchard Valley Homeowners' Association
VALLEY Board Of Directors

December 16, 2021
Re: Tree Request

Alderman Carl Franco
44 East Downer Place
Aurora, IL 60505

Hello Cari:

Several months ago we expressed our concern about several ornamental trees in some of
the cul-de-sacs that have died. This may be the result of disease, but mainly due to the
snow that has been been dumped in those areas over the past 25 years.

With the efforts of our board member Harold Borg and Tim Forbes from the City of Aurora
Street Department, numerouus trees were planted this week. Because of your generosity
to pay for the cost of a landscaping service, we now have replacement trees at Deerfield
Drive, Pebblewood Court, Clovertree Court and Blackberry Ridge Drive.

The OVHA Board members want to express their sincere thank you for responding and

helping keep Orchard Valley a great sub-division. In the meantime, we appreciate that you
took the time to listen and help and wish you a Happy Holiday season.

Sincerely,
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cc: Street Maintenance -Tim Forbes




